
Good Morning,  
 
The First Year Competition is an annual competition for first year law students at the Antonin Scalia Law 
School, offering them a chance to develop their oral advocacy skills applied to their spring Legal 
Research and Writing class problem. This year, over 160 first year law students will compete in the First 
Year Competition. To help make this experience a success, the Moot Court Board respectfully requests 
your assistance.  
 
Your knowledge and insight, as it relates to complex legal problems, offers our students constructive 
guidance on speaking and interacting with judges and other professionals in the legal field. 
 
With this in mind, the Moot Court Board here at George Mason’s Antonin Scalia Law School invites you 
to judge the upcoming 2020 First Year Moot Court Competition, which will be held on ​Saturday, March 
28, 2020 & Sunday, March 29, 2020​. The schedule is as follows: 
 

On Saturday, March 28, 2020, 
● the morning rounds will run from approximately 8:30 AM to 11:30 AM, and  
● the afternoon rounds will run from approximately 1:00 PM to 3:00 PM. 

 
On Sunday, March 29, 2020, 

● the morning rounds will run from approximately 9:30 AM to 12:30 PM, and  
● the afternoon rounds will run from approximately 2:00 PM to 4:30 PM. 

 
You are welcome to judge any of the four time slots on either day, or any combination of the available 
time slots.  
 
Because we know that your time is valuable and your commitment to judge makes a tremendous 
difference to the success and quality of the competition, the Moot Court Board will send you a judge's 
packet no later than March 18, 2020 to help you prepare. This packet will contain a copy of the problem, a 
bench brief containing key background cases, an outline of potential arguments for both parties, and 
information on parking at the law school.  
 
If you would like to judge any or all of the rounds, please ​Register Here!​ Additionally, if you have any 
colleagues who would like to judge this competition, we would be more than happy to have them as well, 
and will make every effort to accommodate requests to pair together co-workers, classmates, or friends on 
our judging panels. Simply pass on the information contained in this email.  

 
If you have any further inquiries, feel free to contact us at ​gmumootcourtboardjudges@gmail.com​.  
 
Thank you, and we hope to see you soon!  
 
Warmest regards, 
GMU Antonin Scalia Moot Court Board Judges Committee 
 
Ross Broudy & Alec Royka 
Co-Chairs of the Judges Committee 
 
Rita Regelbrugge and Harrisson Kummer 
Vice-Chairs of the Judges Committee 

https://forms.gle/4EHM9uEVpK3oh8nW9

